REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE
FROM: Academic Personnel Policy Committee
DATE: January 25, 2021

ACCOMPLISHMENTS:

The committee discussed two things: (1) changes to the revised UHAP APR language and (2) changes to the
email policy. We took no votes and simply provided advice to the relevant parties looking at these policies.

GOALS:




